

Happy New Year!

We ended 2015 with a terrific Christmas party! We had 40 guests, making it one of our largest ever. It was a good opportunity to meet and make new friends-and renew old friendships.

Stay dry and here's to a great 2016 everyone!



Happy Trails!



Upcoming:

Margit Deerman will be offering a Liberty Clinic on January 23rd.

8:30-11:30 Liberty I

preparation for liberty online. Pre-requisite: Being able to win the 7 games online.

12:30-3:30 Liberty II

liberty within a group arena. Pre-requisite: Morning workshop or winning the 7 games.

Cost \$250 (Pen fee additional) **Contact Margit:**

- mdeerman@gmail.com
- 619.987.4803

At the Ranch

NEW BOARDER

We have one new boarder to welcome to Horse Spirit Ranch! Welcome Sali Peterson with Onex, a black Icelandic, and Bacardi Cremello, a Tennessee Walker.

WAR HORSE

Healing Horse was launched in October under the War Horse umbrella. Healing Horse now boasts 138 members, and has hosted 10 programs which has brought out over 100 program participants in just a little over 2 months! Programs have included group meditations, personal development pri-

vate sessions, and sharing healing energy with horses. In 2016, War Horse will be hosting more of it's corporate team building programs. Lined up so for are the Palomar College Foundation, Bank of California, a branch of the military, an architec-

tural firm and a construction company!

For more info on Healing Horse, go to:

www.meetup.com/Healing-Horse/ www.healing-horse.com

FRANKLIN LEVINSON

He is returning—this month—and he is here to stay!



Adopt-a-Horse Volunteers

Pictured here, volunteer, Enrique Gonzalez, helps out with Hawk and Rein.

Enrique works security at 4 Camp Pendleton, misses home in Virginia and enjoys helping around out the ranch.

you, someone you know, loves horses, has experience with horses, and would like to spend time with a horse, we are accepting



applications to our Adopt-A-Horse program. Participants will be screened for their suitability, the time they have available, and personalities matched with HRS horses. All volunteers will need to sign a Waiver of Release.

For more information, contact sheryl@war-horse.com.